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The Rotary Club of Whyalla 
An association of business & professional people 

committed to the enjoyment of each others company in 
the undertaking of Humanitarian Projects. 
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TONIGHTS PROGRAM 

Meeting No. 2757 

Tuesday 23rd June 2009 

Chairman Damien Hyde 

GUEST SPEAKER Tim Clements 

TOPIC Rotary Fun 

Vote of Thanks - 

Stewards Glen & Perry 

  

  

PREVIOUS MEETING 

Chairman Fai Chivell 

Attendance 15/21 = 71% 

Apologies Coralie Martin, John Holds, Jane Owens, 
Clint Garrett, Soto Stuppos. 

Guests Steve Carr, Kerry Wishart, Vicki Davenport, 
Cheryl Norton, Corinne Davis,  
Joseph Sanders. 

THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK 

Time is a great teacher, but unfortunately it kills all its pupils. 

Make Dreams Real 



Presidents remarks: - Jari Peltonen 

1. Jari said that he had listened to Fai’s Rotary radio Show on 5YYY. Well done Fai. 

2. The latest Rotary article in the Whyalla News has now been updated to the Whyalla 
News. 

Induction - John Davis 

President Jari inducted John Davis who manages the 
Whyalla Phoenix Society Workshop and was 
proposed by Glen Eden.  

Highlights 

John Cagney has made successful contact with the 
Kupu-Kupu Foundation and the funds are on their way 
and are being delivered in person.   
Fai reported that Cathy Thompson has remarried 
whilst in the U.S. and is living with husband Nick in 
Ohio.   

Jari found his missing Presidents Pin in the washing 
machine. 

Secretary: - Michele Hart 

1. Rotary Club of Belmont have written regarding the 
National Science & Engineering Grand Challenge. 

2. There is a public meeting on Monday 22nd to 
discuss the Community Education proposal for 
Whyalla. 

Service Projects:. 

Club Administration  -  Keith Sichler 

1. Please remember to let Jack Odgers know whether 
you are attending our change-over dinner at the 
Golf Club on 11th July. 

2. Instead of buying a gift for the raffle, we would like to collect $10 from everyone 
and buy a few high value prizes instead. 

LAST WEEK  

Make Dreams Real 

What is Kupu-Kupu  ? 

Kupu-Kupu Foundation is a 
non profit and non-
governmental organisation 
whose aim is to improve the 
lives of physically and 
mentally disadvantaged 
children, adolescents and 
adults on the island of Bali, 
Indonesia. They are totally 
privately funded. 

Kupu-Kupu is the Indonesian 
word for butterfly, chosen 
because it symbolises the 
hope that those served can 
break from their cocoon and 
fly away like butterflies. 

John Davis with his proposer 
Glen Eden & President Jari 



Rotary Information - Alistair 
Ideas and suggestions for the layout of the van are urgently required so that work can 
begin. It will be too late to make alterations afterward. This is your only opportunity! 

Sergeant:  -  Brian Moodie 
Apparently the chooks in John’s Taj Mahal of chook-houses are doing so well, that the 
eggs are turning into chooks before John can collect them! 

GUEST SPEAKER 

Joseph Sanders - Solo Small Business Management 
Joseph operates a legal practice without requiring any secretarial 
or office support thanks to modern technology and a program 
called PC Law. The program allows him to manage his practice, 
dictate letters and issue accounts using this interactive technology 
which responds to verbal commands. Doing these tasks himself, 
frees him from the confines of payroll, performance management, 
supervision and training and other HR responsibilities. The 
technology enables him to manage this effectively without 
restricting his time available for cases and clients. 

Joseph practices a wide variety of legal disciplines and deals in 
criminal cases, legal aid, wills and public liability. He is the GP of 
the legal profession. 

 

LAST WEEK 

Make Dreams Real 

Guest speaker 
Joseph Sanders 

Your old ties please! 
Fai is collecting old ties to put into a quilt she is making. I’m sure 
there are some fantastic old ties out there which haven’t been worn 
for years. Any psychedelic ones from the 70’s or the ones you 
received for Fathers Day’s, Birthdays and Christmas’s in years past 
would be greatly appreciated.  



 
Next week 
  30/06/09 

Following Week 
  07/07/09 

Chairman Glen Eden Vin Higgins 

GUEST SPEAKER  Tony Bramley 

TOPIC CLUB ASSEMBLY Cuttlefish Aggregation 

Vote of Thanks Vin Higgins Damien Hyde 

Stewards Damien & Jack Fai & Tim 

COMING UP 

Rotary Information 

Make Dreams Real 

COMING 

UP 

OUR CHANGEOVER DINNER 
Saturday 11th July 

Whyalla Golf Club 7:00 pm for 7:30 pm 
Dress: After 5 
Cost $50 ea. 



OTHER ROTARY CLUB MEETINGS 

WHYALLA NORRIE  Monday 7.00 pm, Hotel Spencer 

PORT LINCOLN     Tuesday 6:30 pm, Ravendale Sports Complex 

PORT AUGUSTA      Wednesday 6:30 pm, Hotel Flinders 

PORT PIRIE     Thursday 6:15 pm , Golf Club 

COMMITTEES & CLUB OFFICERS 

CLUB ADMINISTRATION  

Keith Sichler Director 

Perry Eden Treasurer 

Michele Hart Secretary 

Glen Eden Membership 

John Holds The Rotary Foundation 

SERVICE PROJECTS  

Tim Clements Director & Van 

Alistair Stevenson Rotary Pavilion 

Peter Nichols Attendance 

Soto Stuppos Van 

Brian Moodie Sergeant 

John Cagney International 

Clint Garrett Youth / Youth Protection 

Stephen  Linck Additional Member 

John Davis Additional Member 

PUBLIC RELATIONS  

Fai Chivell Director 

Jane Owens Program 

Jack Odgers Friends of Rotary 

Vin Higgins History 

Damien Hyde Additional Member 



INVOCATION 

For good food,  
good fellowship,  

and every opportunity of service,  
we give you thanks O Lord. Amen 

NOTES 

FOUR WAY TEST 
of the things we think, say or do. 

1. Is it the truth? 
2. Is it fair to all concerned? 
3. Will it build goodwill and better 

friendships? 
4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

PAUL HARRIS 

FELLOWS 

Jack Clayton 1980 
Hugo Ehrke 1983 
Bert Holds 1983 
Jim Milne 1985 
Jack Walker 1986 
Bill Cruickshank 1990 
Murray Norton PDG 1990 
Glen Eden PDG 1992 
Syd Harvie 1996 
Ron Heading 1998 
John Holds 2000 
Brian Moodie 2002 
Vin Higgins 2002 
John Lewis 2002 
Keith Sichler 2003 
Peter Reid 2004 
Rowley Fenwick 2005 
Keith Wilson 2008 
Perry Eden 2008 
Rob Walton 2008 

ATTENDANCE and 

APOLOGIES 

If you are unable to attend a club meeting 
or function, your apology can be made to 
Sergeant Brian Moodie  by calling 8644 
0708 prior to 12 noon on the day of the 
meeting. Your make up of attendance is 
important to our Club and may be 
submitted 14 days before, after, or on the 
same day as the Club meeting. 


